
Introduction 
to Name, Gender 

& Pronouns

Also available to teams/departments upon request at evpa.dei@msu.edu

The Office of the Executive Vice President for Administration (EVPA) is 
offering a new course to complement the rollout of the Name, Gender & 
Pronouns Implimentation project. Enroll in this course to learn more about 

how to practice gender inclusivity with students and staff at MSU.

Where to Register

Contact for Questions 
and Accommodations: 

evpa.dei@msu.edu

Via EBS portal

Click “My Career and Training” tab

Select “Courses for MSU Employes”

Search course name “Gender”
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